
What a Week!
News of May 13

Wrapped up transportation week with a train safety 
program from Metra’s Operation Lifesaver. 

     Two More Weeks!

Can you believe how close 
we are to the end of the 
year? 

The last week, each family 
will receive a packet with 
practice for those rainy 
summer days to keep 
learning in the summer. 

Combine that with reading 
and play for a perfect recipe 
for success next fall!

Special Guests 

Monday, Dr. Sally’s 
husband, Mr. George 
will be sharing his 
west-Asian instruments.

Friday, Mr. Jordan from 
the library will visit!

Don’t forget our end of year 
extravaganza on May 26 from 
6:00 - 7:00 pm!

Last day of school - 
starts at 8:30. At 9:45 
we will have games, ice 
cream and a magician 
on the lawn. All 
families/siblings are 
invited!


